COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Co. Wexford

Tel 053-9240564 E-mail <u>info@colaisteabbain.ie</u>



Re: State Examinations

Friday, 17th May 2019

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s),

Please note that classes for Third year students will run right up to Friday 31st May 2019 (end of term). The Junior Cycle / Certificate Examination will begin on Wednesday 5th June. I would like to wish you and your child the best of luck for the exams. Your positive encouragement will be of benefit to him/ her. Please ensure your child gets adequate sleep in advance of the exams and limit your child's access to all devices. The English exam commences at 9.30am on 5th June. Students should be in attendance at least half an hour before this exam commences and at least fifteen minutes before every other exam.

<u>Students are to attend all exams in full uniform.</u> Please ensure that your child has the necessary equipment for each exam i.e. pens, pencils, eraser, mathematical set, calculator etc. Your child may also bring water into the exam centre. <u>Students will not be allowed to leave the exam hall before the end of each exam.</u> Students have already practiced this for their mock exams.

Your child has been given a copy of the Junior Cycle/ Certificate timetable. It is also available on the school website. Please note that students will not be allowed to switch level on the day of the exams unless this has been approved by the subject teacher, parent and principal before the end of term.

Supervised Study/ Homework club, which runs Monday to Thursday until 5.30pm, will continue up to and including Thursday 30th May.

Once again, I wish all of our students the best of luck in the exams.
ours sincerely,
ohn Nolan Principal
Timolpai

COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Co. Wexford Tel 053-9240564

4 E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie



Re: State Examinations

Friday, 17th May 2019

Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s),

Please note that classes for Sixth Year students will run right up to Friday 31st May 2019 (end of term). The Leaving Certificate Examination will begin on Wednesday 5th June. I would like to wish you and your child the best of luck for the exams. Your positive encouragement will be of benefit to him/ her. Please ensure your child gets adequate sleep in advance of the exams and limit your child's access to all devices. The English exam commences at 9.30am on 5th June. Students should be in attendance at least half an hour before this exam commences and at least fifteen minutes before every other exam.

<u>Students are to attend all exams in full uniform.</u> Please ensure that your child has the necessary equipment for each exam i.e. pens, pencils, eraser, mathematical set, calculator etc. Your child may also bring water into the exam centre. <u>Students will not be allowed to leave the exam hall before the end of each exam.</u> Students have already practiced this for their mock exams.

Your child has been given a copy of the Leaving Certificate timetable. It is also available on the school website. Please note that students will not be allowed to switch level on the day of the exams unless this has been approved by the subject teacher, parent and principal before the end of term.

Supervised Study/ Homework club, which runs Monday to Thursday until 5.30pm, will continue up to and including Thursday 30th May.

Once again, I wish all of our students the best of luck in the exams.

Yours sinc	erely,
John Nola Principal	n